SONS IN RETIREMENT

A Non-Profit Public Benefit Corporation For Retired Men Devoted to the Promotion of Independence and Dignity of Retirement
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John Doe

1000 Tartarian Way 

San Jose, CA 95129
Dear John,

CONGRATULATIONS! The executive committee has approved your application for membership and we are looking forward to you joining us. Your induction ceremony will take place at the next regular meeting on March 20th, where you will receive your official “Rooster” pin, the symbol of SIR.

There will be a brief orientation meeting for all new members and their sponsors at 10:45 AM just before the 11:00 AM social hour. The purpose of this meeting (hosted by a Branch Past-Big Sir) is to familiarize you with the workings of the SIR organization and a little bit about the history of SIR and how it all got started. You will be getting all this information in your new member’s folder, but this meeting will allow you to hear it first hand and also give you the chance to ask any questions you may have.

The new member’s orientation meeting and induction will take place at the Lodge where you should meet the Past Big Sir at the “new members table” located in front of the stage. From there you will go to one of the smaller rooms for the meeting, which will last 15 to 20 minutes.

Based upon my own experience and that of many of our active members, you will enjoy the SONS IN RETIREMENT most fully by participating in the various activities and possibly volunteering to serve either as an officer or on committees. It is these involvements that help you meet new friends and fully enjoy the fellowship and benefits of SIR.

Best Regards

Dick Jones

Director of Membership, Branch 000
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